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8th September 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Further to my letter at the beginning of this week, we have been carefully monitoring the weather 
for the next few days and have taken the decision that blazers do not have to be worn on Monday 
11th September.   
 
From Tuesday 12th September onwards we expect all students to wear their blazers as 
temperatures begin to decrease.  However, class teachers will use their professional judgement 
and, of course, allow the removal of blazers if classrooms/communal areas are too hot and 
uncomfortable.  Please be assured by this.   
 
Once again, that you all for your support in ensuring students are wearing our correct school 
uniform.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
 
 


